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April 1, 2024 
 
Elaine Marshall, Secretary of State   
c/o Jennel Baughman 
Sent via email only to: jbaughman@sosnc.gov 
 
Re:  Request for change to 2024-2027 Existing Rules Review Schedule For 18 NCAC 07  
 
Dear Secretary Marshall: 
 
This letter will serve as written notice of the actions taken by the Rules Review Commission at its March 
27, 2024, meeting. 
 
Pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.3A(d)(1), the Commission has exempted the following subchapters from the 
decennial review beginning in 2024: 18 NCAC 07B, 07C, 07D, 07E, 07F, 07I, and 07K. The Commission 
has also extended the periodic review deadline for 18 NCAC 07J to June 2025. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Commission’s actions, please let me know. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Seth Ascher 

 Seth Ascher  
 Commission Counsel 

 
CC: Ann Wall, awall@sosnc.gov 
 Ann Elmore, aelmore@sosnc.gov 

http://www.oah.nc.gov/
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